Atherton Sacred Heart RC Primary School



Newsletter w/b 14th November 2016

What's on this week:

Monday 14th November: Operation Christmas Child shoebox collection

Thursday 17th November: Science Day [biology themes]

Coming soon.....

<u>Tuesday 22nd November:</u> African Day to celebrate Black History Month Non uniform. Please wear as much black clothing as possible with a splash of bright colour eg. woven bracelets. Each class has chosen an African nation.... Also includes some live music from Mrs Kibula and her club!

<u>Friday 25th November:</u> Non uniform day in exchange for a lucky tub *The Friends will send out empty tubs to fill with a few treats.*

Saturday 26th November [6pm]: Family Mass at St Richard's Church [Y6/Y1]

Monday 28th November: Bags 2 School collection Recycle old clothes and earn money for the school. Bags will go out soon.

<u>Thursday 1st December:</u> non uniform day in exchange for bottles Bottles are for the tombola. Please hand to staff on door duty

Friday 2nd December [3.30pm]: Christmas Fayre in the school hall

Friday 9th December: non uniform day in exchange for chocolates for bingo

Sunday 11th December [1.30pm]: Chocolate Bingo in Sacred Heart Club

Thursday 15th December [9.30am]: Performance of H20 by Y3

Thursday 15th December: Christmas dinner day

Packed lunch children are welcome to join us for a Mellors Christmas dinner [£2.15 per meal].

<u>Friday 16th December:</u> Y4 to the Turnpike for performance of 'The Tinderbox'

Monday 19th December [2.30pm] and Tuesday 20th December [9.30am]

SUPERSTAR

Nativity musical starring Y2 as the main cast supported by Y1 and Reception

No tickets; raffle on entry. Please only attend one of the shows to make sure that everyone gets a chance to see it.

<u>Tuesday 20th December:</u> Christmas party afternoon [non uniform]

Wednesday 21st December [9.30am]: Christmas Mass led by Y5/ Y4

Wednesday 21st December [2.30pm]: End of term

School reopens for Spring term on Thursday 5th January 2017.



Leigh Community Choir, one of Sacred Heart's partner choirs in the community singing at a charity event on Friday evening.





Fr Paul talked to Reception about Baptism

Other notices:

Message from the Friends. As we are just a couple of weeks away from the Christmas fayre, please support our non uniform days on 25th [tubs], 1st [bottles] and any other donations of new or nearly new prizes for raffle and tombola. We hope to see you there on Friday 2nd December, after school. Games, cakes, tea and refreshments, raffle, Fr Christmas etc...

Thankyou to any Sacred Heart pupils who walked in local parades on Remembrance Sunday including Luca, Xavier, Riley, Oliver and Olivia.

Y4 collective worship: 'Called' Family and friends welcome!